ATLANTA ASTRONOMY CLUB NEWSLETTER

>>>>>>IMPORTANT ANNOUNCMENT <<<<<<<

The Picnic originally scheduled for May 18 has been cancelled. A meeting will be held at the Bradley Observatory at 8:00 P.M. on Friday, May 18. We plan to have a short program featuring NASA slides of the planets followed by a refreshment period much more lavish than usual. Please contact any club officer for details on the picnic cancellation.

TREASURY NOTES:

We are pleased to announce a new member: Timothy Puckett, 252 Doeskin Lane, Smyrna, GA 30080.

OBSERVATORY REPORT:

There will be a work day at our observatory in Villa Rica on Saturday, May 19. Please contact Don Hall if you can help out.